NYSEG

We can help nonresidential customers with
Hurricane Irene/Tropical Storm Lee recovery expenses
—even if work has already been done.

On October 19, 2011, the New York State Public Service
Commission approved NYSEG's request to spend up to

$7 million to assist eligible businesses, municipalities,

large residential establishments, agri-businesses and farms
affected by Hurricane Irene or Tropical Storm Lee.

For more information and to apply, visit lookupstateny.com,
click on “Assistance & Incentive Programs” and then on
“Emergency Programs.”

Or call: 1.866.540.0680

Remaining funds are limited, so apply today. o



